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To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca> 
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1 
Item 1 

Subject: FW: [External] DEPUTATION: Clubhouse Developments Inc. 

From: frank.chimenti frank.chimenti 

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:08 PM 

>

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca: Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca> 

Cc: frank.chimenti > 

Subject: [External] DEPUTATION: Clubhouse Developments Inc. 

To the attention of the Office of the City Clerk 

Re. Clubhouse Developments 

This is to confom that I am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe Ave and 
Kiloran A venue to additional traffic from the proposed new development. There are aheady 
long delays during rnsh hour along Kiloran A venue, exiting onto Islington A venue. More 
traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe. In 
addition, Wycliffe A venue ah-eady has a large volume of cars speeding through and ignoring 
stops signs, so adding another inlet/outlet for more vehicles will only make an aheady bad 
situation even more dangerous. 

I find it utterly inesponsible that the city would even consider allowing a home within an 
existing residential neighborhood to be demolished just to allow access to a new 
development. The lands being redeveloped ah-eady have existing access, and if someone 
wants to redevelop those lands, they should use the access that ah-eady exists, and not bulldoze 
over existing residents to get their way. If the city feels that the cmTent access is not 
sufficient for the amount of new homes being proposed, then the amount of new homes should 
be decreased so it meets the volume that the cunent access roads can handle. 

I also want to advise that in no way do I agree to any other additional or alternative access that 
may be proposed in the future. As I noted above, any and all additional traffic would only 
lead to greater congestion, make our roads less safe and compromise our existing residential 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Alfredo and Maria Chimenti 



Woodbridge, Ontario, 

home phone 


